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WLA Board Meeting 

The next WLA Board meeting will be at 6:30 pm on Thursday, January 13, 2022. Since 
LGCC is closed in January, location is TBD.  

Winans Lake Drainage District  
Board of Determination Meeting 

Reminder: the Board of Determination meeting for the proposed Winans Lake Drainage 
District will be held Monday, December 13th, 7:00 pm at the Hamburg Township Hall, 
10405 Merrill Road.  All members who value the water quality of Winans Lake and the 
quality of surrounding roads are urged to attend and show support for the proposed 
district. 

 

Christmas Caroling will resume this year!   

Martha Leabu will once again be leading a harmonious group of singers around the 
neighborhood. Meet at Martha's (6023 Winans Drive) at 7:00 pm on Saturday, 
December 18th.  She will provide song sheets but bring your flashlights.  

 
Unfortunately, there will not be an inside party after the caroling this year. 
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Lending Library 

 
The lending library on Pleasant Lake Drive across from the beach is bursting with books 
waiting to be read by you this winter.  Stop by and take a look at the offerings.  

 

 

           



   Winans Lake Views                                               December 2021 

 

WLA Views December 2021                                                       Page 3 of 3 

 
Lake Life 

 

This year's first snowman has already been spotted! 

New Neighbors 
 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to you. Her 
email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

 
You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current 
Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR 
because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me 
directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional household email addresses, change 
existing email addresses or be removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe 

option below to change your email address or be removed from the mailing list.   


